
 

 

 

   

   
 

 

ADDENDUM 1 

RFP TDD 79-18 

OKALOOSA COUNTY OFFSHORE ARTIFICIAL REEF CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

MODULE TYPE B: LARGE TETRAHEDRON 

Due to impending weather in our area, the pre-proposal meeting scheduled for October 9, 2018 
at 10:00 a.m. has been postponed.  We will reschedule the meeting, last day of questions and due 
date for proposal at a later date.  A new addendum will be posted at that time to address all new 
dates. 


